September 3, 2014
This is a decision paper

To:



Members of the Hardin County School Board

From:



Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

Subject:
The use of charter bus for Central Hardin and John Hardin FCCLA National Leadership Cluster meeting in Little Rock, Arkansas. 
Request:
The Central Hardin and John Hardin FCCLA programs are requesting permission to travel via commercial carrier to the National FCCLA Leadership Cluster meeting in Little Rock, Arkansas. The meeting is a FCCLA National meeting that approximately 10 students from Central Hardin High School and approximately 20 students from John Hardin will be attending.  John Hardin and Central Hardin plan to share the expense of this carrier.  The students will get a chance to meet other members from across the country, learn about FCCLA’s national programs, collect new ideas for exciting chapter and community service projects, receive information about career options, and hear national speakers on topics that concern and affect youth. The meeting will be from November 14-16, 2014
Recommendation:

I recommend the board approve the request.

Recommended Motion:
I move that the board approve the request from the CHHS and JHHS FCCLA Chapter to attend the National FCCLA Leadership Conference in Little Rock, AR on November 14-16, 2014 via a commercial carrier. 

_____ Approved

_____ Not Approved

